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Attendance 

Y1D 98%       Expected Attendance 

Y2F, Y4/5K 95% Concern of under achievement 

RecP, Y6K 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M 93% Risk of under achievement  

Y3/4G, Y5/6C 91% Risk of under achievement  

Y1C 90% Risk of under achievement  

RecM 87% Serious risk of under achievement  

Y3/4M 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

George Essa James Connor Autumn Amber 

Saffron Ana-Maria Ella Charlie KK Oscar 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Sophie-Leigh Evie-Rose Lily Mateo Beau Zachary 

Rose Kai Archie Taurean Tyler Oliwia 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you to those of you have bought  

poppy accessories. We will continue  

selling the items after half term until they  

have all gone. 

 

All monies raised will be given to the Royal  

British Legion. 

 

Children will be taking part in remembrance 

activities after half term.  

 

 Diary Dates 

 

 23.10.21 – Half Term 

 01.11.21 – Term starts 

 01.11.21 – Y1D bike skills 

 02.11.21 – Y1C bike skills 

 13.12.21 – Christmas Enterprise Week 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

This week we have enjoyed a range of activities 

during our arts week. All children across school 

have taken part in developing key skills to create 

artwork around the focus of the environment. I will 

be sharing images on Twitter and on Class Doio. 

 

 

Citizen Science Project 

We are excited to have  

been selected to take part  

in a 2 week air pollution  

monitoring activity in and around the school 

grounds. 

 

We will be provided with air pollution monitoring  

devises (we will be able to can keep them after 

the 2 week period is completed), which will transfer 

information to Plume Labs who will then analyse 

the information gathered and then provide us with 

feedback. 

 

The Citizen Science Project is a national venture 

with the aim of providing children with feedback 

about the level of pollution around their school 

and looking at ways of reducing pollution for a 

healthier lifestyle. We will share more information 

after half term. 
   

Our KS2 children took part in scooter awareness 

training this week. Each child had a scooter and 

safety helmet; they were taught safety skills by two 

Qualitas coaches. All children did amazingly well. 

 

A huge well done to Miss Gudgin’s  

children who took part in a range of  

sporting activities at the English Institute  

of Sport on Wednesday. We work with 

Qualitas who are supporting us in  

taking part in a wide range of activities.  

Children will have the opportunity to  

get involved at different points across the year. 

 

 


